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FLbRIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISsiON 

VOTE SHEET 
23 

MARCH 30, 1999 

RE: DOCKET NO. 990342-TP - Determination of appropriate method of 
collecting and remitting 911 fees to the appropriate counties and providing 
accurate customer record information to the 911 coordinators. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission order all certificated alternative local 
exchange companies to collect and remit the 911 fee to the appropriate 
county authority pursuant to Section 365.171(13), Florida Statutes? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should order all certificated 
alternative local exchange companies to collect and remit the 911 fee, 
including all past due fees, to the appropriate county authority pursuant 
to Section 365.171(13). 

DEFERRED 
Issue 2: Should the Commission order all certificated local exchange 
providers (LECs and ALECs) to provide the 911 coordinator in each county in 
which they serve with their customer account records and all updated 
information as needed, pursuant to Section 365.171, Florida Statutes? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should order all certificated local 
exchange providers (LECs and ALECs) to provide the 911 coordinator in the 
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respective county with its customer account records on a schedule no less 
frequent than requested by the county. Any conflicts between the company 
and the county as to the frequency of the account updates should be brought 
before the Commission for resolution. 

DEFERRED 
Issue 3 :  Should the Commission order all certificated local exchange 
companies to provide a list of all alternative local exchange providers 
that are present in their counties to the county 911 coordinators? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should order all certificated LECs to 
provide a list of all ALECs that are operating in their counties to the 
county 911 coordinators. This list should be provided to 911 county 
coordinators upon request. 

DEFERRED 
Issue 4: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: No. If staff's recommendation in Issues 1, 2, and 3 are 
approved, this docket should remain open pending the processing of any 
protest that may be filed within 21 days of issuance of the order by a 
person whose substantial interests are affected by the Commission's 
proposed agency action. If no protest is filed, the order will become 
final, and this docket should be closed administratively. 

DEFERRED 


